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Employer Rate Information 
The State Health Plan is aware that many local government units 
have had questions regarding the 2022 employer rates. Below is a link 
to information that the Plan hopes you will find helpful.  

Employer Rates Demonstration → 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

https://www.shpnc.org/media/2681/open?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=HBR+Alert+-+Employer+Rate+Information+%28Local+Gov%29

